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OCT. 2 6 gy ,
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Docket No. 50-329
Docket No. 50-330

Consumers Power Company
ATTN: Mr. James W. Cook

Vice President
Midland Project

1945 West Parnall Road
Jackson, MI 49201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated September 30, 1982, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the conditions which we brought to your attention
in Inspection Reports No. 50-329/82-07 and No. 50-330/82-07 forwarded by our
letter dated July 15, 1982. We will examine these matters during a subsequent
inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

|b| - 101' b
R. F. Warnick, Acting Director
Office of Special Cases c_

cc w/1tr dtd 9/30/82:
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
The Honorable Charles Bechhoefer, ASLB
The Honorable Jerry Harbour, ASLB
The Honorable Frederick P. Cowan, ASLB
The Honorable Ralph S. Decker, ASLB
William Paton, ELD
Michael Miller
Ronald Callen, Michigan

Public Service Commission
Myron M. Cherry
Barbara Stamiris
Mary Sinclair
Wendell Marshall
Colonel Steve J. Gadler (P.E.)
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